
 
 
 
 

1 Takumi-cho, Sakai-ku, Sakai City, Osaka 590-8522, Japan 
Tel : 81-50-5433-4157 

Date: September 20, 2022 
 

  

 
（TCB） 

. 

FCC ID: APYHRO00320 
 

Declaration letter 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 

The label is permanently affixed in the battery compartment, and our device (FCC ID: 
APYHRO00320) will be sold to market without the battery installed. The users can see the 
label during the battery installation process. The battery cover can be opened without any 
special tools. 

If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely yours, 

______________________________________ 
Sharp Corporation 
Taihei Ohtsuka 
Deputy General Manager, Quality Promotion Office 
1 Takumi-cho, Sakai-ku, Sakai City Osaka Japan 590-8522 
Email : fcc-contact@sharp.co.jp 


